
From: Joyce Schade [mailto:a_montar@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 1:59 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: Delay Fiduciary Rule 
 

It has come to my attention the fiduciary rule that 
has been purposed by many to delay beyond the 
April 10, 2017, deadline; may actually be 
implemented without further study into the effects it 
could have on our economy, on our Baby Boomer 
generation. I feel my Adviser should be able to advise 
me on what products to invest in - this educate 
ruling is too defining and strict.  
 
More studies need to be done under the new 
administration. Please DELAY the ruling. 
IMMEDIATELY! 
 
Thank you for your consideration. Joyce Shade 1320 
Warwick, Casper, WY 82609 
 
 


